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Full Text

The Permanent Forum expresses its grave concern about the lack of observance
and implementation of indigenous peoples’ rights, as enshrined in the Indigenous
and Tribal Peoples Convention, 1989 (No. 169), the American Declaration on the
Rights of Indigenous Peoples and the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of
Indigenous Peoples. This underscores the need for more awareness-raising and
capacity-building regarding indigenous peoples’ rights, not only for indigenous
peoples themselves, but also for government and justice officials, as well as for
private sector actors and civil society at large. In this regard, the Forum welcomes
the e-learning course on indigenous peoples’ rights developed by the Office of the
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR), with the support
of the Expert Mechanism and United Nations Voluntary Fund for Indigenous
Peoples. The course, which is available on the OHCHR website, is a small but
important contribution towards building capacities for the promotion and
protection of indigenous peoples’ rights.
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